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Upcoming dates
Date Event

Monday 29th January 2024 Careers advisor in school
Tuesday 30th January 2024 Careers advisor in school

KS4 School council meeting
Wednesday 31st January 2024 Y9 Parents evening
Thursday 1st February 2024 Y10/Y11 Drama trip (London)
Friday 2nd February 2024 Y10/Y11 Drama trip (London)

EDI committee (10am-12:30pm)

Ready for the future day - Careers day
This week all students participated in a wide range of careers based activities as part of our

first ‘Ready for the future’ day. We would like to thank everyone who supported by giving

up their time to run activities.

If any parents would like to support with future career based activities please email

careers@lordswoodtrust.co.uk.
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We ask that parents/carers have a conversation their children about what activities they did

on Wednesday so they can share any ideas that they might have about their future career

aspirations.

Year 9 Curriculum and Options Evening

Thank you to everyone that attended the year 9 options evening on Wednesday 24th
January. It was lovely to see so many of you, we hope you found it useful.

Information from the evening and the options form can be found with the following link.

Year 9 Options

We welcome your feedback to help plan future curriculum events, and ask that you complete
this short questionnaire.
As mentioned at the event, the PowerPoint used during the evening can be found on the school
website, under Pastoral Care, Year 9.

Children's Mental Health Week - 5th February to 9th
February

We will be marking Children's Mental Health week in the week commencing 5th February.
There will be assemblies and information around school to remind students about how
they can look after their own mental health and where to seek support if required.
Please find attached a family support leaflet with some guidance as to how to talk to your
child about their mental health.
Please remember that if you have any concerns about your child's mental health, contact
their review tutor for support in the first instance and we will do our best to support.

https://lsg.kevibham.org/the-curriculum/year-9-options/
https://forms.gle/GTh3irbN24herwVX6
https://lsg.kevibham.org/year-groups/year-9/


Drama London trip
Can all students who are going on the trip please ensure they have read the booklet and
signed and returned the expectations on the back page.


